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Dear Director, 
 
I work with a a privately run & funded rescue group and currently have two 
beautiful greyhounds in my care. They are the most gentle, loving creatures 
that I have ever cared for.  
How the Government, the public & the world can stand by & let them be 
treated the way they are is deplorable.   
At some piont some body has to stand up & say as   individuals, as a nation 
& as human beings we will not stand for this abuse any longer!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Donna Walmsley 
 


